
 

 

January 25, 2024 

                     

 

 

 

 

Dane Maben, EI 

Anderson Perry & Associates 

P.O. Box 1107 

La Grande, Oregon 97850 
 

 

Re: Transmission Lines – Phase 2 & Reservoir, Plan Review #3-2024, City of Echo,                

PWS ID #4100270 

       Preliminary Approval 

  
Dear Dane:  

 

Thank you for your submittal of plan review information to the Oregon Health Authority’s 

Drinking Water Services (DWS). On January 8, 2024, electronic copies of the plans, specifications, 

Land Use Compatibility Statement, and the review fee of $825 were received. On January 12, 2024, 

a printed copy of the project drawings was received. The project consists of constructing a 500,000-

gallon welded steel reservoir, related piping, and appurtenances. The plans have been reviewed 

and preliminary approval is granted for the project.   
 

I have the following comments:  

1. Notes on Sheet R-C04 refer to inlet and outlet piping details on Sheet R-C05, however the 

details appear on Sheet R-C07.  

2. Notes in the internal piping outlet detail on Sheet R-C07 refers to Sheet R-C02 for 

continuation of the piping, however the continuation appears on Sheet R-C04.  

3. I note that the foundation design will be done by the contractor.  
 

Upon completion of the project, please verify in writing that the construction was completed 

according to the submitted plans. If substantial changes are made, a set of record (as-built) 

drawings must be submitted. Until it is verified that the project meets the construction standards in 

OAR 333-061-0050 and Final Approval is granted for the project, the new facilities are not 

approved for use.  
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Dane Maben, EI 

January 25, 2024 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at 

(541) 966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov .  

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

William Goss, PE 

Regional Engineer 

 

c: Julie Wray, OHA–DWS, Portland, OR 

    David Slaght, City of Echo (pdf copy only) 

    Scott Morris, City of Echo (pdf copy only) 

mailto:william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov

